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Wednesday Regular July 2,2008

The Coshocton County Commissioners met in regular session on Wednesday, July 2, 2008 with Mr.
Gary Fischer, Mr. Dane Shryock and Mr. Larry Stahl in attendance. Also present was Mr. Ken
Smailes, WTNS, Ms. Kathie Dickerson, The Tribune, and Ms. Robin Schonauer, Assistant Clerk.

Approval of Minutes

Mr. Shryock made a motion, seconded by Mr. Stahl to approve the minutes as presented for
Monday, July 2, 2008.

Vote: Shryock yea
Fischer yea
Stahl yea

Monthly Mortgage Report

Received the Monthly Mortgage Report for the month of June from Coshocton County Recorder
Dave Dilly.

Transfer/Additional Appropriations Request

Mr. Stahl made a motion, seconded by Mr. Shryock to approve the following Transfer/Additional
Appropriations Requests which have been certified by the County Auditor.

EMS

FROM
Unappropriated Funds

TO AMOUNT
120-0400-5400.02 ODPS Training & Equip Grant $6500.00

Vote: Shryock yea
Fischer yea
Stahl yea

Then and Now Certificates

Mr. Shryock made a motion, seconded by Mr. Stahl to approve the following Then and Now
certificates which have been certified by the County Auditor.

PAYEE
Inclusion Solutions

AMOUNT
$269.00

DEPARTMENT
Board ofElections

ACCOUNT NUMBER
001-0310-5400.01

Vote: Shryock yea
Fischer yea
Stahl yea

Public Hearing - Brine Application - Walhonding Hills Campgrounds

At 9:00 a.m. a public hearing was held on the Brine Application of Walhonding Hills
Campgrounds. There being no persons present to voice any objection, Mr. Stahl made a motion,
seconded by Mr. Shryock to sign Resolution 2008-31 to approve the application of Walhonding
Hills Campgrounds for the surface application of salt brine to be spread on their property located
32236 TR 364, Walhonding, Ohio. Hearing was closed at 9:18 a.m.

Vote: Shryock yea
Fischer yea
Stahl yea

[ 1 Cl



• v.

COMMISSIONER'S JOURNAL

Wednesday Regular

Litter Report

July 2,2008

Mr. John Fielden attended the Commissioners meeting to give them an update on the litter
collection for the month ofJune. The Commissioners thank Mr. Fielden for attending the meeting.

Discussion

Mr. Shryock stated that he spoke with Mr. Steve Cox, Dog Warden about setting new fee structures
for impounding and operational fees. He also spoke with Mr. Don Wells about USDA applying for
a grant for the GIS ESRI contract. Mr. Shryock stated that he received a phone message from Ms.
Jenny Rush ofthe Transportation Department regarding having her sick time be transferred from
when she was a past employee as a EMS to her current position with the Transportation and Mr.
Shryock would like to have it denied because when she was employed by EMS it was not a county
agency and there was break in her service with EMS and the County. Mr. Stahl made a motion to
deny Ms. Rush's sick time be transferred, seconded by Mr. Shryock. All vote aye.

Recess at 11 :45 a.m.

Regular session resumed at 2:30 p.m.

SZD Whiteboard-Discussion

Mr. Jeff Gamrath from SZD Whiteboard, Mr. Jon Mosier attended the Commissioners meeting to
discuss the RFP for the Mares Towers and go over maps with that have the current tower sites
located.

Adjourn

Mr. Fischer adjourned the meeting at 3:30 p.m.
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